378-3066
April 10, 1978

Monte Seigner
Fields, Oregon . 97710

RE: Files No. T-3863, T-3864

Dear Mr. Seigner:

This will acknowledge your letter of March 29, 1978,'
withdrawing your water rihkht transfer applications No. 3363
and 3%64 from consideration of the Water Resources Director.:

Our refurn:d check No, 2107 is enclosed to retupd un-
earncd fees in the amount of 372.03.

Sincerely,

James W, Carver, Jr.
Engineer

JWC:1cj



